
 

May Music News  

Summer Sing-Along is planned for June 6th.  Carolers are invited to sing 
some tunes for the residents of Dominion in Athens and The Neighborhood in 
Tellico Village.  Look for final information in the June newsletter and church 
announcements.   
 

The Fall Music Worship Festival is planned for November 14—15.  I am 
seeking for a leader for hospitality to help with lunches, organize workers 
for registration, signs for the event, etc.  Please let me know if interested 
in helping with this community event here at COS. 
 

Music continues throughout the summer!  Our musician members are excited to 
continue serving our congregation in music throughout the summer as available.  
We offer them a break as needed, but we embrace their availability as it 
comes!  Rehearsal times are altering just a bit.  See adjustments as follows: 
 

• Chimes   THURSDAYS at 9:30 a.m. in the sanctuary 

• Blended Service Teams   THURSDAYS at 1:30 p.m. in the sanctuary 

• Choir   Thursdays at 3:00 p.m. in the choir room 

• Additional Instrumental Practices and Lessons   Scheduled individually 
 

New members are always welcome to our music programs.  I am reachable by 
cell phone, 402-616-1189, in my office Mondays through Thursdays, or by email, 
worshipdirector260@outlook.com.  We look forward to our time together each 
week!  We hope you will join us in song! 

 

On A Personal Note...I am planning an event June 15th from 10 to noon in our fellowship hall.  I 

would like to invite you all to get to know me as a composer and Christian Artist.  I will display published 

works and various items as well as perform for attendees.  This will be a publicized event as I would like 

to draw awareness to my composition and recording artistry world.  Look for more information on my 

website, www.candacesutter.com, and upcoming announcements.  Thank you! 

 

- Candace Sutter, Worship Director - 

 

from...The Director’s Desk 


